NOTICE OF WASB MEETING

Notice is hereby given to the qualified electors of the School District
of Neillsville, that the WASB 2024 Fall Region 5 Meeting will be held in
Rothschild on October 1, 2024. Members of the School District of
Neillsville Board of Education will be attending the meeting, but no
action will be taken.

Distriéﬁ’Cifék

September 24, 2024
Date




